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2018 AGM Venue Change

Sydney, 28 November 2018 — Quickstep Holdings Limited (ASX:QHL), the manufacturer of advanced carbon fibre
composites, advises that that the venue for the 2018 Annual General Meeting of the Company has been changed.

Sydney has experienced a severe weather event which has resulted in certain sections of the city centre
experiencing power outages. This includes the building and venue where the Company was to hold its AGM.

The new location venue for the 2018 Annual General Meeting is as follows:
The Grace Hotel
King Room, Level 1

77 York Street Sydney, NSW

The meeting agenda, the meeting date (29 November 2018) and the meeting time (2.00pm AEDT) remain the same.

Any shareholders who attend at the original venue will be redirected to the new venue noted above. The Company
apologises for any inconvenience caused and looks forward to meeting shareholders at this meeting.

Jaime Pinto

Company Secretary
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